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Cerrillos, NM   87010 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Zac Sneesby 

President 

Amigos de Cerrillos Hills State Park 

P.O. Box 460 

Los Cerrillos, NM 87010 

 

Dear Mr. Sneesby: 

 

On behalf of The San Marcos Association (SMA), and its Board of Directors, I wish to formally 

affirm our support for the position of the Amigos de Cerrillos Hills State Park regarding the 

AT&T proposed cell tower.  In your letter to Diamond Communications, dated 10/25/20, you 

note that this 80 foot tall tower would be “looming” and “out of context” for such an historic area, 

a stance with which SMA is wholeheartedly in agreement.  While SMA appreciates the potential 

benefits to our community of enhanced cell service – particularly in terms of increased safety – 

we agree with most of our neighbors that this location is unacceptable.   

 

The San Marcos Association will continue, in public meetings, via correspondence with 

important parties, and in our community-wide communication efforts, to work to ensure that this 

tower is not constructed in this location.  We look forward to working with the Amigos, and with 

other groups in Cerrillos, towards this end.  Please feel free to contact me via our website - 

https://thesanmarcosassociation.org/ - should you feel we may be able to help you in any way.  

Further, as they become available, we will post documents related to this proposed cell tower at 

https://thesanmarcosassociation.org/cerrillos-cell-tower-documents-october-2020/, a resource 

that may be of value to your membership.    

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dennis D. Kurtz, President 

The San Marcos Association 

https://thesanmarcosassociation.org/
https://thesanmarcosassociation.org/cerrillos-cell-tower-documents-october-2020/

